BBNA Didn’t
Get Reply
BRISTOL BAY NATIVE
ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box.237 *

Dillingham, Alaska 99576,
" Phone (907) 842-3230

~

"March 6, 1974
]

Honorable William A. Egan
GOVERNOR OF ALASKA
Pouch A : :
Juneau; Alaska 99801

Dear Governor Egan:
1 recall Bristol Bay sending a ,
list. of requests to your office
regarding- special impact legis-
lation for the residents of Bristol
Bay. . To date, we have heard
nothing from your office. i
Our people are anxious to
know what their State is going
to do about the economi¢
disaster the Department of Fish
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and  Game predicts for this
coming year. The very least
should be a fishing subsndy for
NOT fishing.

Enclosed you, will find a Inst
of the points we sent to you on
January 21, 1974. We . are:
certain you have considered our
problems in depth and we would
like to- know what you have
planned to help the residents of
Bristol Bay. -

ety sineerely;—: -~

Bristol Bay Native Association

Nels A. Anderson, Jr.'
Executive Director



